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Attendance at Lincoln – 
The percentage of our students attending school regularly has drastically improved this school 
year. This is due to our intentional work of putting specific systems and steps into place.  We 
have set up a tiered system of supports similar to academic and behavior interventions to assist 
students and their families with attendance needs. These interventions have proven to make an 
important impact for our students.  This work is intense and so very important.  
PLEASE SEE ATTACHED ATTENDANCE REPORT FOR DATA.   
 
Impact Kentucky Working Conditions Survey Results –  
We are very proud of the growth we have made in the last two years at Lincoln Elementary to 
enhance the working conditions of our beloved and hard-working school staff. We had 100% 
participation in this survey and are grateful for the sincere and honest responses by our 
certified staff members.   
 
Lincoln Elementary 2023 – 2024 Results: 

Category Percentage 
Favorable 

Change since 21-22 Survey 

School Climate  89% Increased by 31% 
Resources 81% Increased by 32% 
Professional Learning 80% Increased by 24% 
Staff-Leadership Relationships  80% Increased by 22% 
Feedback and Coaching  79% Increased by 34% 
Emotional Well-Being and Belonging 76% Increased by 26% 
Educating all Students  75% Increased by 9% 
School Leadership  75% Increased by 30% 
Managing Student Behavior  73% Increased by 22% 

 
 
The Science of Reading – Our literacy work with The Reading League continues with our 
current work including:  

• TEACHER COACHING - Continued coaching by our coaches, Rachel and Stefany. Our 
coaches meet with teachers individually and virtually every 2-3 weeks.   

• PROFESSIONAL LEARNING – LES staff participated in recent TRL virtual trainings on early-
release dates in Jan/Feb:   

o Explicit Instructional Routines  
o PreK Literacy Universal Screening Tool  

• ON-GOING LEARNING – The dates for our 24-25 Science of Reading trainings have been 
set for our teachers and staff.  It is critical that our learning in this area is on-going and 
that we stay committed to growing our knowledge.   



  

Benchmark Assessments – Our students completed their Winter STAR and Winter AIMSweb 
Benchmark testing prior to winter break. Our students are currently taking their Winter MAP 
benchmark assessments. We are VERY pleased with the students’ growth progress on EACH of 
these assessments and will use this important winter data to enhance and make needed 
changes to our new WIN (“What I Need”) groups. These groups are created to meet students’ 
academic needs.   Each grade level’s WIN groups consist of groups for Gifted and Talented, on 
grade level, and also intervention groupings.   
 
 
Camp Joy – We are currently in the middle of another Camp Joy campaign to fully fund our 
overnight 5th grade trip for EVERY student.  Our goal is to raise enough money to send every 
fifth grader to Camp Joy free of charge.  So far we are at 83% of reaching our goal!   
 
 
Making Lincoln Special -  

• Fine Arts – Every student at Lincoln is exposed to the arts through in-school or 
out-of-school opportunities that are focused in the four types of art forms – 
dance, visual art, music or dance.  

• Field Trips -- Our students are all continuing to get opportunities to learn outside 
of the classroom by participating in: intentionally planned grade level field trips;  
club field trips and Arts enriched field trips; gifted and talented field trips; etc.   

• Clubs – All of our afterschool clubs continue at Lincoln with 2-4 clubs happening 
every day after school. We are excited that Girls on the Run is back at Lincoln and 
has just begin!  Our school play, The Wizard of Oz is scheduled for April.  

• 21st Century – Our 21st Century program continues to serve close to 90 students 
daily after school Monday – Thursday!  

• PTC Events – School Dances – Country Western themed dances 2/23 and 3/08 
• Devil Store – Our students continue to work to follow our Greendevil Promise by 

earning marks on their Devil cards which allows them to shop weekly at our Devil 
Store.  This store is funded through donations.  

• Incentives – Our students continue to be rewarded for their efforts! We have 
monthly attendance incentives, academic incentives and monthly assemblies.  
During each of these events, we are recognizing individuals and/or classrooms 
for their great efforts.  


